Message from Parent Council

To all the wonderful parents of Lincoln Middle School (LMS)

The Lincoln Middle School Parent Council (LMSPC) would like to extent a sincere thank you to the community of Lincoln Middle School with our school families continued support for our fundraisers and volunteer hours.

Lincoln Parent Council urges parents with student(s) at the school to attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) held in September, to vote in the Executive of the 2018-19 school year. A 5% quorum (based on total enrolment at the school) is required to maintain the schools parent council and the ability to fundraise and carry out banking activities to benefit the students at the school. Without the support, the school would lose the parent council and all its ability and form into a Parent Advisory Committee.

For the upcoming year, we are looking to fill the President, Vice-President, Treasurer, and Secretary along with the Pizza Friday Position. All positions can be shared by 2 parent team, time commitment is to meet once a month for 6 meetings out of the 10-month school year. The president lays out the agenda for the meeting leaving room for new business, and other concerns that need attention. Overseeing the monthly meetings, presentations, newsletters, divisional meetings. Vice-President assumes duties of president when needed, organizes the yearly teacher appreciation days. Treasurer handles financial transactions, deposits, payables, raffle application. Secretary takes and maintains meeting notes, attends divisional meetings. Pizza Friday Person organizes volunteers and students to sell tickets and serve pizza, responsible for order and supply levels or plates, coin rollers etc.

Money raised by the parent council from pizza sales, raffles and other fundraisers throughout the year goes towards items such as sports equipment, entry fees, costumes, music workshops and camps, classroom supplies and more. Parent Council is holding the 2nd annual student appreciation lunch on June 22 with 2 free slices of pizza and a sundae and topping bar per student.

A great big thank you to the wonderful admin staff of Patti and Leslie for all the help of keeping us organized and track. Thank you to the teachers, Mr Betz and Ms Nuytten for continuously supporting our efforts to ensure that Lincoln students are the focus.

Happy trails to Jim our treasurer who will be moving on at the end of the school year and entering a new chapter of high school dynamics.

Sincerely Lincoln Parent Council

Christine, Shannon, Brie, Jim, Michele, Ben, Michelle, Sandy

A heartfelt thank you to the 2017-2018 parent council for your time and commitment and special touches that made this year another success.

Sandy